11 Ardbeg Lane
Thorntonhall
Glasgow

G74 5DA

Dear Pauline MacRae,

thank you for your correspondence for reference number PLRB/NOR/EK/
20/001for planning application number P/19/0873 of which | am strongly
opposed to. The application was refused on the 8th of November 2019 and
the situation still stands that | will lose privacy and be overlooked, i will be

overshadowed and will lose general amenity.

| will hope that the only appropriate decision would be to refuse this for the
final time.

Yours faithfully
' e GUUROR
SOUTHLAY ;\ND eont SERVICES |

97 FEB MY |

Kirsty Munro



